



PULBOROUGH PARISH COUNCIL

Swan View, Lower Street
Pulborough
West Sussex RH20 2BF
Telephone: 01798 873532

Email: clerk@pulboroughparishcouncil.gov.uk

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON RECREATION AND OPEN SPACES HELD ON THURSDAY 10th October 2019 AT THE SPORTS PAVILION

PRESENT: Cllrs Henly (Chairman), Hare, Lawson & Quested

REPRESENTATIVES: Mr L Adsett (Bowling Club) & Mr C Jupp (Pulborough Football

Club – PFC)

IN ATTENDANCE: Mrs L Underwood (Deputy Clerk) & 3 Members of the Public

The meeting opened at 7.30pm.

13. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies were received from Cllr Clarke, Mr & Mrs Nunns (Allotments), Mr Woolgar (Cricket Club) & Jo Bell of Sussex Clubs for Young People.

14. MINUTES

The Minutes of the Meeting held on 12th September 2019 were received, agreed and signed as an accurate record.

15. REPRESENTATIVES' REPORTS AND ITEMS

Bowling Club

Mr Adsett advised that the Bowling Club have done well this year, they were 4th in the County League, Division 2 and 3rd in the BML Triple League. The West Sussex Bowling League members have the opportunity to vote for the club that they enjoy playing at the most and Pulborough Bowling Club won that award. Their Green Keeper is doing a great job and the green has a good reputation in Sussex. The club could do with more members, but they will keep advertising.

The R&OS Committee congratulated the Bowling Club on their achievements and asked the Deputy Clerk to send a letter of congratulations to the club.

<u>PFC</u>

Mr Jupp advised that the club has 2 teams and all the new goals have been purchased and are being used. There is now also a junior team, they are yet to start in the league, so will probably have a few friendly matches to start with.

16. DATE OF NEXT MEETING

The meeting closed at 7.36pm

The Deputy Clerk advised everyone that the ReCAD meeting due on 21st November 2019 has been re-arranged for Thursday 12th December 2019.

 Chairman
 Date